
Anne

From: Ron Nixon [nixonron78@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, January 05, 2017 8:20 AM

To: Anne

Subject: Fwd: Carriage house
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1/5/2017

Anne,  
See note below from Jeff Taylor and his wife,
Thanks Ron

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Ron Nixon <nixonron78@gmail.com>
Date: Thu, Jan 5, 2017 at 8:18 AM
Subject: Re: Carriage house
To: vetrock <vetrock@comcast.net>

Thank you much Jeff!!!
Ron

On Wed, Jan 4, 2017 at 3:14 PM, vetrock <vetrock@comcast.net> wrote:

To whom it may concern,
     I have spoken to Mr. Ron Nixon about his plans for a two-story Carriage House at 932 West 
Franklin St.  Richmond, Va.
     As nearby Property Owners my wife and I both support his plans and think it is a good addition to 
the neighborhood.
Sincerely,
 Drs. Jeff and Jody Taylor

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone


